
 

 

Are you thinking of creating your very 

own Safe and Active Travel website? 
 
 

Schools with primary-aged children across Warwickshire have taken part in the Safe 
and Active Travel Programme since 2020. Each year we work with a range of 
schools around the county who share their work to promote safe and active 

journeys. 
 

Schools have wanted to share their work with their communities by creating their 
own webpages. Take a look at some of the examples below: 

 
Shottery St Andrew’s Primary School (Stratford-upon-Avon) 

https://www.shotterystandrewsprimary.org.uk/safe-and-active-schools/ 
 

Racemeadow Primary Academy (Atherstone) 
https://www.racemeadow.co.uk/safe-and-active-travel/ 

 
St Margaret’s Junior School (Whitnash) 

https://www.sjcwhitnash.co.uk/road-safety/ 
 

Eastlands Primary School (Rugby) 
https://www.eastlandsprimaryschool.co.uk/parents-carers/road-safety 

 
Chilvers Coton Community Infant School & Nursery (Nuneaton) 

https://www.chilvers-coton.co.uk/safe-and-active-travel/ 
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